
Cardinals May 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

I can’t believe the end of the school year is around the corner.  It seems like just yesterday I was 

welcoming all of your children into my class.  I am so proud of each of the children.  They have 

grown and learned so much.  My biggest hope is that they know how much Jesus loves them 

and cares for them.  I also would like you to know how special your children have become to 

me.  I look forward every day to their smiling faces.  I have loved all the hugs and the “I love you 

Ms. Rice.”  Thank you for trusting me with your children this school year.   Your children will 

always have a special place in my heart.    

We had a great April.  We talked about Easter and read the Easter story.   We made a tissue 

paper cross, a cross collage, made “S” is for snake, and tissue paper eggs.  Our class enjoyed 

watching our caterpillars turn into beautiful butterflies.  We took our butterflies outside and let 

them fly free.   

In May, we will be reviewing our colors, shapes, and numbers.  We will be making a Mother’s 

Day present, Father’s Day present, sunflowers, and noodle art.   

We will be having water discovery days the week of May 20-24.  Please dress your child in 

his/her swimsuit with sunscreen and insect repellant applied.  Also, bring a towel, and a change 

of clothes, as well as another set of shoes, all labeled.  Thank you 

Please join us for our end of the program on Thursday, May 23.  The children will be singing 

some of their favorite songs on stage for you.  We will be meeting in our classroom at 6:30.    

Afterward the program and slideshow, please join me in the classroom to pick up a special 

memory book.   I look forward to seeing everyone. 

 

Blessings, 

Ms. Rice 

Important Dates to Remember: 
May 1:  SCRIPT orders due 
May 12:  Mother’s Day 
May 20-21:  Water Discovery Week 
May 22: Parent Chapel/Lunch 
May 22:  End of the Year Program 
May 24:  Last Day of Preschool 
May 27:  Day One Closed 
May 28:  Summer Program Begins 


